
Thanksgiving Food 
Drive 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This year Thanksgiving Day falls on Thursday November 25. 
Our Food Pantry will be giving out Turkeys with all the trimmings 
to about 25 families.  We are accepting monetary donations throughout 
October and November.  
 
If you know of a family that can use help in providing a Thanksgiving meal, 
please give us the following information:   
 
Name  _________________________________________________________ 

Address  _______________________________________________________ 

Phone  _________________________________________________________ 

# in Family  _______________________ 

Please make all donations by Sunday November 14.  Earmark your envelope: Thanksgiving 
Food Drive and place it in the offering or give it to an usher who will get it to the Food Pantry.  
If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Deiters.    
Thank You and God Bless!             
 


